It is now 5:00 p.m. on Monday, December 3, 2012, Tonight is the final hearing on the
2013-2014 Biennium Budget of the City of Kelso. The meeting was called to order by
Deputy Clerk Traci Howard. Due to lack of a quorum, the final hearing on the 2013-2014
Biennium City budget will be continued to Tuesday, December 4, 2012, at 7:00 p.m. in

the Kelso City Council Chambers.




